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Northern States Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. C. E. Larson 

Director of Nuclear 
Generation 

414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, MN 55401 

Gentlemen: 

In reference to our letter of July 15, 1982, concerning admittance of U.S.  
Nuclear Regulatory Commission personnel to your facility, we request that 
you add the following name to Enclosure 1 to provide for unescorted access 
to vital and protected areas within the Monticello facility.  

This certifies that the individual listed below is an employee or contractor of 
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. To our knowledge, the individual does 
not possess adverse character traits or indications of aberrant behavior. This 
person has been screened to the national level (including a criminal records 
check); no disqualifying offenses were noted. Trustworthiness has been deter
mined by a review of the individual's employment records. Based on the above, 
I recommend that this individual be granted unescorted access to the vital and 
protected areas of your facility.  

Name Region III Organization Badge No. Clearance 

Roger Walker Reactor Projects A154 Q 

A "Q" access authorization is based on a satisfactory full-field investigation 
conducted by the Office of Personnel Management (OPM), the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation (FBI), or another U.S. Government agency which conducts personnel 
security investigations. An "L" access authorization is based on a satisfactory 
National Agency Check (NAC) conducted by the Office of Personnel Management.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 
A. Bert Davis 
James G. Keppler 
Regional Administrator 

cc: W. A. Shamla, Plant Manager 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
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